
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This is the last newsletter of the school year.  
The school will close on Wednesday 28th June at 1:00pm.  

It will re-open on Thursday 17th August at 9:00am.  

P1 start at 10:00am on the first day. 

 

Classes for next session. 

Staffing as always can be subject to change. 
Primary 1 Mrs McCargo 
Primary 2 Mrs Neary 
Primary 3 Mrs Slavin/Mrs McIntyre (Fri) 
Primary 4 Miss Forsyth/Mrs Allan (Thurs) 
Primary 5 Miss Coyle/ Mrs Allan (Wed) 
Primary 6  Miss Park  
Primary 7 Mrs Carroll 
McCrone Cover  Mrs Allan  
Learning Support Mrs McIntyre PT 
 

Staffing News  

Miss Forsyth will join the staff team in August. The Pupil Equity Fund PEF has been used to 
secure additional staffing for 3 days a week to provide additional support for learning for 
pupils. 

Mrs Ferrie (Classroom Assistant) will be relocated to a different post within NLC. She has 
worked in St. Patrick’s for the past 11 years, she has nurtured, supported and assisted the 
children. Her care for them goes beyond the expectations of her remit. She will be sadly 
missed. We wish her every success in her new post. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs McLaughlin and Mrs Tweedie for 
their hard work and support of the children over the past two years – you never know we 
may be able to tempt them back at some point in the future. 

 

School Reports  

Annual reporting to parents documents were issued on Thursday 22nd June. Could you please 
complete the Parent/Carer & Pupil Response Sheet and return to the school before the end 
of term. 

Around the school 

The rain stayed off and everyone enjoyed a successful Sports afternoon. 
Safari Park weather was good and the children had a fabulous day. 
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School Leavers’ events were a huge success. 
Photos of these events can be viewed on the school website. 
Visit us at: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/stpatricksnewstevenston/ 

 

Taylor High School: pupils transferring to Taylor HS in August 2017 – blazer orders 
from Logoxpres will be available for collection from Taylor High school on Tuesday 8th 
August at 2:30pm. 

A message from the Head Teacher 

 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of myself and the staff to thank the 
children, parents and the community of St. Patrick’s for all your help and support over the 
past year. 

We would like to wish you all a happy, fun and sun filled holiday. We look forward to working 
with you and your children at the start of the new school year. 

Miss Boyd June 2017 

 

Important Diary Dates to Remember 

 

Date Time Event Class 

26th June All Day Event Glasgow Science Centre 
“Body Works” Tour 

P1 - 7 

28th June 1:00pm School Closes for 
Summer Break 

P1 - 7 

15th August All Day Inset for staff n/a 
16th August All Day Inset for staff n/a 
17th August 9:00 

P1 at 10:00am 
School Re-opens P2 - 7 

22nd August 9:00 – 10:30 Taylor High School 
Continuity Programme 
begins. 

P7 

29th August 3:10 – 4:10 Meet The Teacher 
More Information to 
follow 

P 1- 7 

6th September 6:30 – 7:30 Parent Council AGM n/a 
11th – 15th June 5 day Event Kilbowie P7 

 

Fund Raising Aug 2016 – June 2017 
St. Andrews Hospice monies raised from Teddy Bear Adventure (P1), the primary 7 annual Yellow Walk around 

Strathclyde Park came to £1305 
Lenten Charities came to £1163.50 (Dream Maker Foundation) 

Mary’s Meals £551.36 
St. Patrick’s Has Talent/Teddy Bear Foundation £217.20 

Sloshathon £146 (Transplant Games) 
Total = £3,383.06 

Very well done everyone! 

 


